
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Assalamu Alaykum Dear Parents,  

Thank you once again for helping us out with our bake sale. Your 

contribution is greatly appreciated.  

Please make sure to check your child’s grades on engrade and monitor 

their progress. In case you do not have the engrade log in info please stop 

by the office to get it.  

In addition, if you haven’t signed and returned the bottom portion of your 

child’s mid-quarter progress report please do so as soon as possible.  

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to call me on my cell 

phone or email me at mrs.cubic@icciacademy.com. 

Scroll down to see what we will be doing this week.  
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This week we will be working on probability of various chance events and learn how to 
express that probability as a fraction, decimal, or percent. We will make and use 
magnitude estimates for products of multidigit numbers including decimals.

This week we will start our new unit, 

operations with whole numbers and 

decimals.  We will work on addition and 

subtraction of decimals and estimating the 

sums and differences of decimals. We will 

also use extended multiplication and division 

facts to convert between the metric units.  

This week we will continue simplifying algebraic                                                          
expressions. We will work on equations and                                                                      
determining whether a number is a solution of an                                                                        
equation. We will be solving one-step equations                                                                               
by using addition and subtraction and also                                                                                           
multiplication and division. 

This week we will continue working on                                                                         

translations and practice identifying specific                                                                      

transformations of a figure and their order in                                                                                      

series. We will then move on to sum of                                                                                                               

angles in a triangle where we will be finding                                                                                        

the missing angle. 



This week we will continue learning about 3 domains and 6 kingdoms of life. We will learn 
about heredity and the role of genes and chromosomes in the process of inheriting a 
specific trait. We will also learn how to predict inheritance and how to use Punnett square 
to predict the probability of traits passed from parents to offspring. 

     

        
 

 

This week we will continue our chapter, 
Food and Nutrition. We will learn that in 
order to be healthy, we need to consume a 
balance of various organic and inorganic 
nutrients. We will learn about the 
importance of maintaining our health by 
knowing which nutrients our body needs 
and in what proportions in our diet, as well 
as which foods contain those nutrients. 


